
 

 

June 18, 2021  
 
 
STARS PA-4 Reporting Assurance Credit 
Letter of Affirmation 
Pre-Submission Review 
 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I have collaborated with Margaret Bounds, Connecticut College’s Assistant Director of 
Sustainability and STARS Implementation Liaison on the institution’s most recent submission.  
Utilizing the STARS Review Template, and after performing a first and second review of the 
prerequisites, operations and planning and administration sections, I can attest to the 
authenticity of the data and that any identified issues have been resolved.  

Feel free to contact me with any questions at mmallia@albany.edu or 518-442-2601. 

Sincerely,  

 

Mary Ellen Mallia, PhD 
Director of Sustainability 
University at Albany, State University of NY 
 

 


